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7th December 2021. 

 
Dear Families, 
 

Re: staffing changes in Topaz Class 
 
At the end of this term, Miss Noor will be leaving Tithe Farm. She has secured a teaching position in a school which is 
closer to home.  
 
When Topaz class return in January, their new teachers will be Miss Curtis (Deputy Headteacher) and Mrs Maloney. 
Mrs Maloney will be teaching Topaz class Monday and Tuesday and Miss Curtis will be teaching them on 
Wednesday, Thursday and Friday.  Both teachers have significant teaching experience and will ensure that the 
children feel happy, safe and secure in their classroom in order to ensure that they make good progress in their 
learning.  
 
Miss Curtis and Mrs Maloney have been spending time getting to know Topaz Class and they are already forming 
relationships to ensure a smooth transition in January.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Mrs Worsfold 
Headteacher  
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